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Comments: Dear USFS,

I'm writing because fixed anchors and bolting can be managed with local rules instead of a broad rule that will

endanger climbers.   Using fixed anchors is as old as climbing itself.  Climbing is as old as humanity. The

wilderness can be protected without these strict rules.

 

Please consider local rules and edit the language in the Wilderness Protection act before passing such a law.

 


